
North York General Hospital
Virtual Pharmacy Residency 

Open House Program

Hi everyone:

We are very excited to host our virtual open house at NYGH. 
Please see below for details.

WHEN:  Thursday September 22, 2022

TIME: 5:30 to 7:00 pm (EST)
• 5:30 to 6:00 pm – Overview of Program 
• 6:00 to 6:45 pm – Meet and Greet / Q&A
• 6:45 to 7 pm – Final Remarks/Closing

Please RSVP to: jenny.chiu@nygh.on.ca so that a virtual meeting link 
can be sent to you. 

Deadline to RSVP is Sept 16, 2022.

Looking forward to meeting you! 

Information Links:

• Hospital: www.nygh.on.ca

• NYGH Residency Program: North York General Hospital (NYGH) | Canadian Society of 
Hospital Pharmacists (cshp-scph.ca)
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https://cshp-scph.ca/north-york-general-hospital-nygh

